Cransamerira Corporation

OFFICE OF
CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD

New York, N.Y.
December 2, 1935

Dear Mr. Clayton:

I find that I shall not
be able to get to Washington before the
eleventh lnstant at which time I will make
it a point to call on you, rather than the
Fifth ag I previously advised you.

Warmest regards.

Yours vexry truiy

A. P. Giannini
Chairman

My, L. C. Clayton
Federal Reserve Board
Waghington, D.C.
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